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To: National Delegations to NATO  
 Attn: Investment Adviser 
 

 
NATO Office of Resources 

 - Secretariat and Finance Branch-   
 - Capability Implementation Branch-  

 Brussels 
  

Subject: National Call for Bids for NATO Security Investment Project in Afghanistan;           

NCB+ for various tenders  

Location: Mazar-e Sharif; Project: Provision of Infrastructure for German HERON TP 

Reference: AC/4(PP)N(2019)0057; AC/4-DS(2019)0019 – 4.3.7 

 
During the meeting on the 16 July 2019 the Investment Comittee at “29B” noted the intention  

of Germany to prefinance works for the provision of infrastructure for German HERON TP 

(GHTP) at Mazar-e-Sharif Airfield in Afghanistan and agreed to the procurement method Nation-

al Competitive Bidding Plus (NCB+). 

 

Reffering to this I would like to inform you that Germany plans to launch the procurement proce-

dures for Maintenance Hangar listed below. These are works that on the one hand are to be 

carried out in the existing building, on the other hand in the new building, including the technical 

building equipment. 

 

Tender content Estimated order 
volume 

Start of 
procurement pro-

cedure 

Order code 

New building of maintenance hangar EUR 2,480,000  April 2020 G0 

New building of warehouse EUR 360,000  April 2020  G1 

New building of office area EUR 750,000  April 2020 G2 

Traffic area EUR 390,000  April 2020 G3 

Electrical installation outdoors EUR 70,000  April 2020 G4 

Water and sewage installation EUR 70,000  April 2020 G5 

Earthworks EUR 40,000  April 2020 G6 

Adaptation of the technical building auto-
mation in the existing hall 

EUR 40,000  April 2020 G7 

 



The start of work is foreseen in June 2020.  

If there are any eligible firms in your country, which want to participate in this national competi-

tive bidding, you are kindly requested to inform the German Delegation up to the 26 March 

2020. 

 
 
 
Wladimir Werner 
for Head, Defence Finance & 
Security Investment Programme Section 
 

 

 


